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Comments: I'm concerned by the lack of information available about the proposed shelters. These appear to be

developments on public land that will primarily benefit private entities and their wealthy clients. For only one of

them is there any mention of public use, and it's for day-use only. Will the other three be available to the general

public in any capacity? How much will they cost to reserve? What will the reservation system be?

 

If there is not sufficient, affordable access for unguided members of the public, I am inclined to oppose this

proposal. Backcountry skiing and snowmobiling are already expensive sports that have a high barrier to entry.

Guided trips take this to another level, and are only an option for the wealthiest in these communities. Building

structures on public land that will only provide value for the richest among us, while potentially creating conflict

between user groups, runs counter to the goals of the Forest Service.


